April 21, 1970

Des Moines Gounty Conservation Board
Court House .
Burlington, Iowa 52601

Gentlemens:

I am trying to compile a list of people in this area who
have erected and are watching wood duck nesting boxes. I
wonder if you could give me a list of people to whom you gave
boxes this spring and for that matter, at amy earlier year, so
that I could add these people to my list and contact them. I
am attempting to compile a consolidated report on how many of
these boxes are being used by the ducks and from that how many
young birds are being hatched. -

Further, on a new subject, if you are interested in any
more cypress trees I have about 50 that are nice sized seedlings
now from two to three feet high that I would be glad to have you
use in your planting program if you are interested. It is time
to move them pow. Please let me know.,  Thank you.

Yomrs very truly,

Frederic Leopold
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